Native Welcome
Center Holding
Potlatch Nov. 2

Fairbanks Native Welcome
Center at 520 4th Avenue, down-
town Fairbanks, is holding a gala
potlatch to announce its full
operation.

The potlatch will be Sun-
day, November 2, beginning at
5:00 p.m. at the center.

Any person coming to the
feast may bring contribution of
food to help to assure enough
meals for‘many people expected
to attend.




